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New Payments & Mortgage 
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Tiffany Gates <hr@habitatvictoria.com> Tue, Jan 18, 2022 at 6:09 PM
To: Cara Gosse <cara_gosse@hotmail.com>, Allison Chambers <allisonchambers_@hotmail.com>, 
Siobhan Bibb <siobhanta@gmail.com>, Steve Bibb <bibb44@gmail.com>, Dave Nelson 
<mr.numeros@outlook.com>, Tina Savea <tinasavea@gmail.com>, Niu Savea 
<nsavea@saanichschools.ca>, Christi Dunn <cdw49@shaw.ca>, Ryan L 
<house.louie.collins@gmail.com>, Erin Booth <erin.e.booth@gmail.com>, Bruce Wayne 
<liam_dicks@hotmail.com>, Yuko Ogawa <yukoogawa45@gmail.com> 

Hi there, 

Thank you for your patience while I sent change in mortgage payment information out to you. 

Everyone should have received their new payment information. We are looking for four (4) new 
cheques for February, March, April, and May. Families can drop cheques off at Oak Street ReStore or 
I can swing out to Bakerview to collect cheques on Thursday, January 27th. (yes, the exterior light at 
unit 101 will be on until then). Why only four (4) cheques – it is our goal/hope we will not need to 
delay further. 

Krista, our Finance Director is in the final stages with our lawyer working on the land covenant. This 
work will then be presented to the District of North Saanich for final approval. Central Saanich and 
Saanich will then follow. 

This evening Yolanda presented the mortgage model we’ve been working on to our Board of 
Directors. There is still more work to be done but we have made significant progress. 

This Friday is Yolanda’s last day with the organization. Krista and I will work with a Board subgroup to 
further finalize the mortgage policy and deliver to you. A good reminder that your credit needs to be in 
tip top shape when we move forward with Vancity. Large credit based purchases should still be 
avoided at this time. If you have questions regarding large credit based purchases please let me 
know. 

Sincerely, 

Tiffany Gates 

Director of HR & Family Services 
Habitat for Humanity Victoria 
849 Orono Avenue   Victoria, BC   V9B 2T9 
Office: (250) 480-7688 ext. 105 

www.habitatvictoria.com 
 

 


